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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2023 – SECTION 75
PROPOSED TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF VARIOUS 
ROADS IN DONABATE, CO. DUBLIN.
An application has been received from LSA Athletics Club for permission to temporarily 
close roads in the Donabate area for the purpose of holding a 4 Mile Road Race. It is 
proposed that the roads will be closed from 10:30am to 2.00pm on Sunday the 16th 
of November 2025.
The roads in question are:
•	 The section of the Donabate Distributor Road (DDR) from the traffic lights joining 

the Hearse Road, to the junction of the Donabate Distributor Road and the  
New Road (10.30am – 2pm)

•	 The Corballis Cottages Road (11.30am – 12.30pm)
•	 The Corballis Road (12pm – 1pm)
•	 The section of the New Road from the junction with the Corballis Road to the 

junction with the DDR (12.30pm – 2pm)
•	 A short section of the Hearse Road from the traffic lights joining the Donabate 

Distributor Road, to approx. 100m before the entry to Selby Woods Estate  
(11am – 2pm) – Stop-go system in place. 

Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows:
•	 For traffic intending to travel along the section of the Donabate Distributor Road 

from the traffic lights joining the Hearse Road, to the junction of the Donabate 
Distributor Road and the New Road between 9.00am until 2.30pm, take the 
Hearse Road (R126) into Donabate Village which provides access to all areas of 
the peninsula.

•	 There will be rolling closures of the Corballis Cottages Road (closed from 11.30am 
until 1.00pm), the Corballis Road (closed from 12.00pm until 1:00pm) and the 
section of the New Road from the junction with the Corballis Road to the junction 
with the Donabate Distributor Road (closed from 12.00pm until 1.30pm) –  
no diversion required, local access will be facilitated.

Local access will be maintained at all times. Emergency services access will also be 
made available in the event of an emergency.
Any person may lodge an objection online through the Consultation Portal, at 
https://consult.fingal.ie, or in writing to the Senior Executive Officer, Balbriggan 
Swords Operational Area, Fingal County Council, Grove Road, Blanchardstown, 
Dublin 15, to arrive no later than 12.00pm on 13/10/2025.

Administrative Officer, 
Balbriggan/Rush-Lusk/ Swords Operational Area.

All comments, including the names of those making comments, which are submitted 
to the Council regarding this Temporary Road Closure will publicly be visible on the 
consultation website of Fingal County Council.


